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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this message finds you well. As we move through the school year, I am delighted to share some 

highlights from recent events and provide reminders about upcoming activities and key dates. 

Halloween Festivities 

Our Halloween celebrations were a resounding success! The students came dressed in creative costumes, 

and the day was filled with fun activities, including a parade, games, and classroom-themed parties. Thank 

you to all who contributed to making this day memorable for our students. 
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Fire Department Visit - Learning Safety and 

Community Responsibility 

This month, we were excited to welcome our local fire department to 

the school for an interactive and educational session. The firefighters 

conducted demonstrations on how to safely evacuate a building in the 

event of a fire and provided practical tips on preventing accidents at 

home. Our students also got some practical experience of how to use 

fire extinguishers! 

These sessions not only equipped our students with essential safety 

knowledge but also encouraged them to consider the importance of 

community service and teamwork. We extend our heartfelt thanks to 

the fire department for their time and dedication to educating our 

students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Football Achievements 

Congratulations to our school football team for their excellent performances in their most recent game against Gamuda 

Gardens with another win for both the grade 4 team as well as the grade 5 and 6s. Their teamwork, sportsmanship, 

and determination have been commendable. We are incredibly proud of their efforts and look forward to cheering 

them on in upcoming games. 
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Teachers’ Day Celebrations 

On Teachers’ Day, we honoured the incredible 

dedication and hard work of our teaching staff. The 

special assembly and student-led performances 

highlighted the gratitude and admiration our 

students and community feel for our educators. 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to making 

this day meaningful. 
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ASMO Olympiad Student Success 

We are thrilled to announce that several of our students were recognised as award winners in the 

recent ASMO Olympiad! Their achievements reflect their commitment to academic excellence. A 

special congratulations to all participants for their hard work and determination. We will hopefully be 

receiving the certificates from the testing center and will share our student success in an upcoming 

assembly.   

 

Reminders 

1. Charity Christmas Fair 

The annual Charity Christmas Fair is just around the corner! Mark your calendars for 14th of December from 

9:00, and join us for a day of festive fun. If you would like to contribute items or volunteer, please contact our 

front office. 

2. Upcoming Semester Assessments 

Semester assessments will begin on 13th - 19th of December. Teachers will provide guidance and review 

sessions in the coming weeks to support students. If there are any questions about the assessments please 

feel free to contact your child’s class teacher for clarification.  

Thank you for your continued support and partnership. If you have any questions or require additional information, 

please do not hesitate to reach out. 

Warm regards, 

Michael Ogden 
Principal 

 


